
 
 

Great Hollands Bowls Club 

Autumn / Winter Walks 

 

 
 

Our first walk is scheduled on the 19th October 2025, start time is 10am prompt from the Clubhouse.   

 

This is a walk for wheelchair and able bodied Club members, this has an estimated time of 2 hours, 

although there is a shorter route available.   

 

This is a gentle walk with only a slight incline at the half-way point.  A route map will be available to 

those participating. 

 

Please ensure you are dressed appropriately for the weather conditions. 

 

Please note the route is paved and is wheelchair and walker friendly. 

 

Dogs are welcome for the entire walk, but regrettably not in the Clubhouse. 

 

Hot drinks will be available at the start and end of the walk at a cost of £1.00 per person. 

 

Soup and a roll with hot drink will also be available at a cost of £2.00 per person. 

 

Provide your details and requirements by 16th October 2025 to Jo by either 

telephone or email:  07528 548700  – josanders55@hotmail.com  

mailto:josanders55@hotmail.com

